
 

September 18, 2017 PTA MONDAY MINUTES 
Get all your upcoming news and information regarding the PTA Events and Information here! 

TO DO: 

 VISIT OUR NEW WEBSITE!!! 
o PTA provides a directory of students to all families at CP. If you would like to be included in 

the directory, you must complete an online form that can be found 
at http://countryparkwaypta.ch2v.com. First, join the website and then fill in the fields! It is that 
easy! YOU CAN EASILY JOIN THE PTA THIS WAY AS WELL! Only $8 per family 
member! 

 JOIN US for our first PTA MEETING on 9/26 @ 7PM in the Commons! 
o ONSITE BABYSITTING PROVIDED complete with activities for the kids!! 
o Guest speakers include: School Nurse Maureen Holmes and Superintendent Dr. Scott 

Martzloff 
o POST MEETING SOCIAL!!!! NON-PTA. Non-Country Parkway sponsored after meeting 

social at Santora's following the meeting! Adults only 
 VOLUNTEER 

o We are in need of volunteers for: 
 The Book Fair --Contact Jackie Block at jackieatay@outlook.com or sign up at 

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2016472/false#/invitation 
 Ice Cream Social –Contact Beth Puleo at mep0218@verizon.net 
 Atriums clean up—Contact Lynne Hales at l.hales95@gmail.com  

UPCOMING DATES: 
 9/20 4-8PM : Restaurant of the Month PANERA-- Take the attached flier or an electronic copy with 

you! Take a night off from cooking dinner and support CP PTA. 20% of your bill will be donated to our 
school! 

 9/22 Entertainment Book Sales end. IF you have not already, please consider selling books to 
friends, family, neighbors, and co-workers.  If you use 5 you get 1 free!  There are many great coupons 
in the book this year!  If you do not need your book, please return it to Country Parkway.  Don’t forget 
you can also order online using the link below. https://raisy.co/country-parkway-elem-school-1  If you 
have any questions please contact Mary Jo Singer at maryjosinger@gmail.com. 

 9/26 @ 7PM PTA Meeting in Commons at CP: 
 9/30 Atrium Clean up!  

o Bring your gardening tools, dress for the weather, pull weeds, plant and spruce it up 
out there! We also welcome any donated LOW-Maintenance Plants! ***If donating a 
plant please provide the plant information if possible. (We would like to make this a 
learning environment by adding labels for the kids to learn about the plants that inhabit 
our garden!) 

 9/30  Last day to get your membership turned in before it increases to $10! 
 10/2-10/6 Book Drive - Bring in your new and gently used books. Books will be donated to a literacy 

program in the City of Buffalo. 
 10/3 PRESALE Ice Cream Social Ticket orders DUE!!! 
 10/5-10/6 Book Fair in Commons! Pick up some books for you and your kiddos! 
 10/6 Ice Cream Social in the cafeteria. Get some ice cream and visit with other Country Parkway 

Families 
 
If you have questions or would like an item added to Monday Minutes, please contact Lynne Hales at l.hales95@gmail.com 
-PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL - Contact Lynne Hales Above 


